
the Sylvia 
Pankhurst 
Memorial 
Committee 
 
is pleased to invite you to 
join us at the  
Sylvia Pankhurst  
Memorial Lecture 
on Saturday 12 August 
2017 at Wortley Hall, 
Sheffield, 7pm 

 

Deeds not Words: Changes 
in women’s lives since 1918 
A conversation with Helen Pankhurst 
Helen, Sylvia’s granddaughter, will be sharing and inviting 
reflections on how far we have got since 1918, based on a book 
she is writing for the centenary of the vote. Helen works for CARE 
International and is a Visiting Professor at LSE and Manchester 
Metropolitan University.  
 
Sponsored by the Sylvia Pankhurst Memorial Committee, the 
National Assembly of Women, and Wortley Hall. 
 
The lecture will be followed by light refreshments. 

 
****************************************** 

If you require accommodation at Wortley Hall for the night please contact 
them on 0114 2882100, info@wortleyhall.com  www.wortleyhall.org.uk 
 
Sylvia Pankhurst Memorial Committee, 07932 873838, megan@gn.apc.org, 
www.gn.apc.org/sylviapankhurst 
 
National Assembly of Women, naw@sisters.org.uk, www.sisters.org.uk 


